AnneMarie Mingo named head of Metro-Urban Institute at Pittsburgh Theological
Seminary
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Religious social ethicist AnneMarie Mingo will be the next head of the Metro-Urban
Institute at Pittsburgh Theological Seminary. Mingo comes to the seminary from
Penn State University, where she was most recently an assistant professor of African
American studies and women’s, gender, and sexuality studies.

In a statement, Asa Lee, Pittsburgh Theological Seminary’s president, praised Mingo:
“She is not only an expert in . . . Christian social ethics, but she is also a prolific
writer and researcher with a proven track record of engaging students in the
classroom.”

Mingo’s research interests include the US civil rights movement, the South African
anti-apartheid movement, and the Movement for Black Lives. An ordained itinerant
elder in the African Methodist Episcopal Church, Mingo also writes about peace,
reconciliation, and the influence of Black music and media on social activism. She is
currently working on her first book, Have You Got Good Religion? Black Women'’s
Faith, Courage, and Moral Imagination in the Civil Rights Movement.

In 2019, Mingo founded the Cultivating Courageous Resisters Project, which helps
equip intergenerational religious activists’ work toward social justice.

The Metro-Urban Institute at Pittsburgh Theological Seminary was founded in 1991.
It is the academic, advocacy, and programmatic arm of the seminary that is
particularly concerned with the factors that shape Christian ministry in urban
contexts.



